
18-19/30 – Bid Cancellation Notice 

 
Purchasing Department 

530 Water Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 

 

 

April 25, 2019 
 
 

BID CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Bid No.:  18-19/30 – Commercial Cab-Over Work Truck  

 

The Port is cancelling the above referenced bid due to wrong work truck chassis 
specification. The Port will be re-issuing a new bid for this project to get this corrected.  
All bidders who was notified by email and all bid document holders will be notified once a 
new bid document is available.  
 
The Port appreciates your interest in this bid and apologizes for any inconveniences this 
may have caused.  

 


